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(see details inside)    
 

Church Service Update    

We are currently holding three identical services in the 

church sanctuary: 
 

Saturday at 6:00 PM 
 

Sunday at 9:00 AM 
 

Sunday at 10:15 AM 
 

Each service will have the same music and sermon and 

will have no more than sixty people in the sanctuary. We 

no longer need you to call in for service attendance. Feel 

free to attend any of the services listed above. 
 

We continue to practice social distancing. If you have a 

preexisting heart or lung condition or are in a high-risk 

group, it is highly suggested that you not start attending 

church just yet. The services will be available online. 

There will not be a nursery.   

Do not be surprised to see that we will have removed the 

hymnals and do not have bulletins. Please feel free to 

bring and wear your mask if that makes you more 

comfortable. 

 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Feb. 28th 4:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Mar. 6th 8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Mar. 8th  6:00 PM 

 

SSSSecurecurecurecuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunteersnteersnteersnteers    

Sunday, February 28th   

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Dan Blevens  

2nd Service Scott Emert 

 



Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    
To the family of Gladys Sutton,  

mother of Lucille Hembree 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Homebound Member of the Week 

28-Mar 6 

  

Irene Gamble 
 

3844 Davis Ford Rd. 

Maryville, TN 37804 
 

CBC Resurrection Celebration Event 

The Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their 

annual Resurrection Celebration Event which will be 

held on Saturday, April 10th. This year the CBC will 

purchase the totes. They have provided a list of items that 

is needed to fill the totes (SEE LIST). We will be 

collecting those items at the church through Sunday, 

March 21st. Each client will receive a tote which will 

present a symbol of how Jesus Christ is able to cleanse us 

from our sins by the word of God- (John 15:3).  

Items can also be dropped off at the Chilhowee Baptist 

Center Monday thru Thursday between the hours of  

9am-2pm.  

Thank you 

WMU 
 

Items for totes 

In order to ensure consistency and fairness to all clients 

the sizes and quantities are listed for you. 

2 new bath towels (nice, good quality and matching color) 

2 new wash cloths (nice, good quality and matching 

color) 

1 shampoo, 16oz minimum 

3 pack of bar soap 

 
 

1 tube toothpaste, 6oz minimum 

2 toothbrushes (adult size) 

1 laundry detergent (32-50 loads) 

1 dish detergent, 25oz 

4 pack toilet paper (double roll) 

1 all-purpose spray cleaner, 32oz 

1 can disinfectant spray 

1 container of disinfectant wipes 

These items can be found at Walmart, Dollar Tree or the 

Dollar General Store. 

**Please leave the all-purpose cleaner in a separate bag 

to prevent spilling on the other items** 

Please mark through bar codes 
 

BusBusBusBusiness Meetinginess Meetinginess Meetinginess Meeting    
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding. Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

January was presented. Diann Ringer reported for the 

WMU. Valentine cards were sent to the homebound 

members from WMU.  Collection of Resurrection 

baskets will begin soon. Dan Blevens reported for the 

Trustees.  Restore A Finish was put on the pews and 

podium; recycle material was taken to the recycle center, 

down spouts and some windows were repaired; insulation 

in Fellowship Hall was corrected. Greg Long reported for 

the Homebound Ministry. The first rotation for 2021 has 

begun. Thank you for sending cards. Homebound list can 

be found on the front pew in the sanctuary.  
 

Old Business:  None 
 

New Business:  None 
  

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator 

Lisa Hill, Church Clerk 

 


